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SPONSORSHIP     2016 

OPPORTUNITIES 

 

Giving our farms the support they deserve! 

 

 

**** Help us celebrate our Tenth Anniversary! *****

The Northeast Livestock Exposition (NELE) brings together youth for a weekend-long learning 

experience as they exhibit livestock and develop related skills and knowledge. NELE also 

provides a unique opportunity for livestock producers to market their meat animals, and holds 

educational seminars to ensure food safety and quality farm products. The general public is 

invited to see, learn about, and gain a better understanding of our livestock commodities.  

 

Youth events are scheduled throughout the weekend, and include educational clinics, 

showmanship and breed shows, and fun team building activities. We would like to invite you to 

join this exciting event by becoming a sponsor. Your support will assist us in offering an 

outstanding program for the youth that participate.  We are seeking financial sponsorships, as 

well as product donations and promotional items, to be used either as recognition awards and 

prizes for participating youth, or as items to be sold in our silent auction that is held during the 

Expo.
 
Please mail completed form with payment made out to Northeast Livestock Expo to:  

Jess Strout   203 South Main St.  Burnham, ME 04922 
(207) 399-9268   jess.strout@gmail.com 

 

 

               Any level of support is greatly appreciated and will be recognized! 

 

Name:   

Company:   

Address:   

  

Phone: __________________________________E-Mail:   

Website:   

 

Amount Enclosed:________________  

 
 

NELE is a 501c3 organization, and your donation is tax deductible. 

mailto:jess.strout@gmail.com

